TURNER FAMILY

YOUR MISSIONARIES TO VANCOUVER

December 9, 2023

Dear Praying Friends,

The radiation journey has come to an end Thursday. Hallelujah!!

The full effect won't be known until a PET scan can be performed. They don't
schedule these until three months after your last treatment. This is due to the

radiation still "working" on the tumor.

| do have the following appointments or treatments scheduled:

e December9 Eye Field Test
e December 11 Meet with Rheumatologist
e December 16 IVIG treatment #1 (This is a three- to four-hour
process, and four are scheduled for December.)
e December 18 Breathing Test
e December 19 Chest Ultrasound
Thank you for praying.
Ben Turner
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